
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
30 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
On Friday 10 December, Priory Pembroke Academy will be taking part in Save the Children's Christmas Jumper 

Day. 

 

We’re asking families to donate £1 (or however much they can give), to support children in the UK and around 

the world. By taking part we’ll be helping kids who don’t have the basics they need to survive – like food, school 

or medicine – to start seeing the magic in the world again.  The money they raise will help Save the Children give 

the world's forgotten children a brighter future. It could help bring essentials like Healthcare, Education, 

Protection and Food to the millions of children around the world who are missing the most basic support. 

You won't need to splash out on new jumpers you could simply upcycle an old jumper with tinsel and other festive 

fun accessories - it would be great to see some creative works of art!  If you want to get crafty at home there will 

also be decorating templates available on the Christmas Jumper Day Game Plan at christmasjumperday.org. 

 
Please note that this is a Christmas themed day and not non-uniform day students are still expected to wear 
their full school uniform with their Christmas jumper as the additional item of clothing for the day. 
 
On the Friday morning we will be asking students to give their cash donations directly to their form tutor. 
We would really appreciate your support to make Save the Children's Christmas Jumper Day a success — it is a great 
cause. So together at school we will be helping to create a brighter future for children; we can make the world a 
better place for the children of the world in our sparkly, silly jumpers! 

Woolly wishes 
 

 

Mr C Brewer 

Head of Lower School 



 
 
 

 

 

 


